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Mr. President,

We welcome the delegation of Chad and thank it for presentation of the 4th UPR report.
We acknowledge the cooperation of Chad with UN human rights mechanisms including the UN treaty bodies, the Human Rights Council and the special procedures mandate holders. We also welcome the ratification of the two Optional Protocols to the Convention on the Rights of the Child. 

We have the following recommendations:

· Further reinforce measures for enhancement of people’s right to work and to just and favourable conditions of work, especially for the most vulnerable groups;

· Continue to reinforce mechanisms to safeguard women and children’s rights.

We wish Chad a successful UPR.
I thank you!
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